
 

 

 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 21st March - week A 

 
The Marcus Rashford inspired initiative, to support children during holidays time, will continue via the Cotswold 

District Council Programme.  The support offered ranges from signing up for holiday activities with a hot meal to 

food hampers delivered to homes and potentially meals stored locally in freezers to be distributed.   It starts again 

on 11th April -14th April and then it will be on in the summer holidays for four weeks.  For more information see the 

link 
 

  Notices:   

Y11 LEAVERS' HOODIES: are available to be ordered via the Farmor's Hoodies dedicated website: 
https://www.farmorshoodies.co.uk/  The website shows you a mock-up of your chosen design / colour prior to 
ordering. The closing date for orders is 21 April (in the Easter holidays). Pupils can go to the supplier (Prints and 
Threads) based in Ashcroft Rd, Cirencester, if they want to check sizes. Prices start at £18.50, with additional options 
available depending on the design and style. If you have any questions, please email finance. 

 

  Safeguarding:  
School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Siobhan Whittingham, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or 
parents) should contact the head of year to refer.  
 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health 
website for children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: Here  
 

 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

parent info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 

Remote learning guides for parents and students, including how to use Show My Homework, Teams, and 

recordings of parent briefings can be found on our website here 
 

Letters to parents: here 

 GCSE Art.    
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